
Change happens
The very pulse of our lives is change. It doesn’t matter if we
want to accept it or not, change will happen in our lives.
Some of the change is good, some really isn’t good. I think
what  really  matters  is  how  we  accept  the  change  when  it
happens.

We live and we experience birth, growth and death. We have
children, parents, friends, lovers come into our lives. Those
people often leave our lives too. We change jobs, churches,
homes.

I’m sure I wrote something similar in the past, but again, I
am experiencing some significant changes in my life. New life
was  brought  into  this  world  in  the  form  of  a  new
granddaughter. I hope to see this new little one very soon. I
can not begin to express the joy I feel.

My youngest has graduated from school, moved out and got a job
this year. I am both proud and feeling very old that my
youngest is old enough to be starting her own life. But wait,
I was planning on her being out of the house two years earlier
than this, but she decided to go to school instead. Hmm. It is
time that this little one spreads her wings to take on the
world.

The other two daughters have had some changes in their lives
too.  This  affects  their  father  too.  While  I  can’t  do
everything I would like to for them, they are in my heart
always. More to come on this as time passes. They are in the
very midst of change.

And finally there are some drastic changes going on with my
life. I would have never thought that I would be where I am.
In 1984 I never thought that I would be a widower by 2003. I
never thought that I would need to build another relationship
in my 50s. Change that happened many years ago diverted the
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path I had planned. I won’t say that this path is better or
worse than the one planned, but so far it is a good path. I
feel more content with life than I have been. I find more
comfort in the little things. In fact, you could say I am
happy. And the hermit in me has taken a back seat again.
Someone special has entered my life, or should I say that we
chose to let our lives merge. I must say that I’m looking
forward to see what turns this path will take.

I’m not just stopping to smell the roses, I want to count each
rose, each petal and each thorn. To do so is to experience all
life can give you.


